Office of the Prime Minister f

MP for Remutaka
Minister for National Security and Intelligence b
Minister Responsible for Ministerial Services ’)'” J

John
fyi-request-22725-0b164ae6@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: PMO 2023-206

Téna koe John

Official Information Act request relating toTranscript of Kiri Allan’'s comments at Mani
Dunlop's farewell event at RNZ

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request, received on 9 May 2023.
You requested:

“Please provide a copy of the transcript that RNZ provided to you for your comment of
Minister Kiri Allan’s comments at the farewell event Radio New Zealand hosted for
Mani Dunlop. Please also provide a copy of any of your comments to RNZ on the
transcript.”

On 30 May 2023, our Office informed you that the unbolded part of your request would be
transferred to Radio New Zealand (RNZ), as that part of the request is more closely
connected to its functions.

Regarding the bolded part of your request, this Office does not hold any information in scope
of your request. Accordingly, that part of your request is refused under section 18(e) of the
Act: the information requested does not exist.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under
section 28(3) of the Act.

Nga mihi nui,
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